
 

 

 

 

January 2nd, 2025 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

 

Re: Bishop Jonathan Carey. 

 

I, Chief Apostle Raymond Wells of Kingdom Apostolic Movement International,  
Senior Pastor of Living Waters Kingdom Ministries, Chaplain of The Royal 

Bahamas Defence Force and Corps Commander of Frontline Chaplains 
International for The Commonwealth of The Bahamas, I am pleased to write this 

reference letter on behalf of Bishop Jonathan Carey.  
 

I have had the privilege of knowing Bishop Carey for more than ten years, and 
have come to appreciate him as a man of integrity, exceptional character and 
Christian ethics. He is passionate about his assignment and helping to raise 

Chaplains here in the Nation. 
 

Through his ministry and expertise as Chaplain and Caribbean Regional 
Commander of Frontline Chaplains International and The International 

Fellowship of Chaplains, Bishop Carey continues to empower and equip men and 

women here in The Bahamas from The Royal Bahamas Defence Force, The 
Royal Bahamas Police Force, The Bahamas Department of Corrections and other 

Government entities and has hosted many Chaplaincy Trainings inclusive of 
international groups of chaplains and leaders. 

 
I highly recommend and endorse him.  

 
Respectfully yours,  
 

 

 

Chief Apostle Raymond Wells 

PhD, MBS, JP 
Founder & Senior Pastor of Living Waters Kingdom Ministries, Nassau, Bahamas. 
Founder of Fountain of Life Kingdom Ministries, Rock Sound, Eleuthera.  
Founder of Rehoboth Kingdom Ministries, Exuma, Bahamas. 


